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10th January 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

PE – Gymnastics  

 

As part of our PE curriculum, we have regular gymnastics lessons, and these lessons require children 

to have bare feet to ensure they do not slip and hurt themselves.  

 

We do understand that for various reasons some children do not feel comfortable about not wearing 

socks for their PE lessons. If your child would like to wear socks, they can do so provided they are 

sent to school wearing grip socks. See examples below.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

As a school we will not be providing these types of socks so you will need to purchase these for your 

child. Any child not wearing grip socks for gymnastics will be asked to do the lesson in bare feet.  

 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email 

enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

 

Thank you as always for your continued support.  
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs Young 

Head of School 
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